
 

 

 The Red Creek Village Board Public Hearing and Budget Workshop was held on  February 24, 2021 at 
the Village Hall, 6815 Church Street, Red Creek, NY.  
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Mayor Letson 
Deputy Mayor Schiller  
Trustee Huntington  
Trustee Letson 
Trustee Bettis   
 
OTHERS PRESENT: 
Susan Saylor - Clerk/Treasurer 
 
CALL MEETING TO ORDER: 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm.  Mayor Letson  led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
WATER ISSUE: 
 
There was discussion regarding a water account with a large balance due to a water leak.  The mayor 
and Trustee Letson has gone to speak with the property owner.  The situation needs to be resolved 
before May 1 or the balance will be placed on the village tax bill.  The village cannot forgive the balance 
of the water bill.  There was discussion regarding the water meter not being read due to the property 
owner stating that the meter was not being used.   
 
BUDGET WORKSHOP: 
 
The village board went through the accounts that need to be addressed.  The board came up with 
numbers for the accounts and started planning projects for the upcoming budget year.   
 
The clerk handed out a list from Code Enforcement Officer/Safety Officer regarding items recommended 
for emergency management.   There was discussion regarding a generator for the village hall and other 
items needed for emergencies.   
 
At 7:00 pm the clerk was excused to allow the board to discuss salaries. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:   
 
A motion was made by Trustee Huntington, seconded by Trustee Bettis  to adjourn the meeting.  Roll 
call vote as follows:  Mayor Letson, aye; Trustee Huntington, aye; Trustee Letson, aye; Trustee Schiller, 
aye; Trustee Bettis, aye.   
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm. 


